
Parents & Guardians,
The PTO raises money & supports the school through resources and events,

including Educational assemblies, Scholastic Book Fairs, Holiday Shopping, field
trips, Dine to Donate, Field Day, and much more!

Throughout the year there are many opportunities to volunteer and help. 
The PTO Board is one way to support the work of the PTO.  

Here is the diverse group that makes up the 2023-2024 PTO Board:

A R B O R  I N T E R M E D I A T E

PTO
Parent Teacher Organization

Use QR code to join!!
PTO Meeting Dates

October 10, 2023

December 12, 2023

March 5, 2024

May 7, 2024 (election)

June 4, 2024

All meetings held at 6:30pm

Email for more information, arborintermediatepto@gmail.com

Hesha Patel
President

Aaron Gibbs
Treasurer 

Shameeka Gibbs
Recording Secretary


